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Class II Permissive Change Letter 
 

 
DATE : 2022/10/25 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request Class II Permissive Change for: 
FCC ID: 2AG7G-F3A 
Original Grant Date: 09/14/2022 
 
Pursuant to CFR 2.1043, (Plume Design, Inc.) hereby requests a Class II Permissive Change. 
Modification: 
 

1. In order to improve the de-sense issue, added 3 gaskets on F3A. 
2. To enable the bandwidth up to 160MHz for U-NII-2c by software. 

 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
               
Contact Person: Nora Huen Ching Yan 
Applicant: Plume Design, Inc. 
Tel: 1(408)8387537 
E-Mail: nora@plume.com 
 


